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Date as postmark 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
WARNING - ANTI-CLIMB PAINT 
 
We are writing to inform you that due to Health and Safety and Safeguarding purposes, it has become a 
necessity to paint the top of all our gates and fences with anti-climb paint. 
 
Please note that if your child happens to get this on their person or clothing, it will be extremely difficult to 
clean.  Therefore, can you remind your child that this measure has been taken. 
 
Warning signs are visible around the school premises. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Burton  
Headteacher 
 


